My experience of visiting 32nd ESVS annual meeting in Valencia.

I would like to warmly thank the organizers of the meeting for the opportunity to visit such a significant event in the life of vascular surgeons. It was a great experience of testing English knowledge in the field of medicine and professional skills of vascular surgery. For me it was not the first vascular conference. The European meeting impressed by the number of participants, the quality of the organization, the coverage of the most modern methods of treatment. I have 10 years of experience in emergency vascular surgery. In our clinic are used endovascular and open methods of treatment of vascular pathology. We also independently perform ultrasound examination of vessels for all patients. Unfortunately, we have a division between doctors performing open and endovascular surgery. Despite the fact that endovascular surgery is increasingly conquering the world of surgery, it was important for me to refresh my knowledge of ultrasound diagnostics and open surgery. Although there were not many of these methodologies at the meeting, it was useful to see interactive presentations, as well as to communicate with other participants and speakers about their experiences and the challenges they faced. I was particularly interested in reports and master classes on the treatment of abdominal aortic aneurysms. In our institution, most operations are carried out already at the stage of rupture of aortic aneurysms. Unfortunately, the mortality rate is extremely high. In this connection, there was a special interest in the developments and master classes of operations in this category. Also, special thanks should be made for the fact that the program included a section on open treatment of vascular injury. I would like to see more reports and master classes on emergency vascular surgery in the future. This is a very good opportunity, using the grant, to see the world, to see and communicate with well-known doctors. I hope that in the future I will have another opportunity to use this opportunity to improve my skills, knowledge and experience.
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